
ROBOT ARM REPLACEMENT
ROBOTIC PALLETIZERS
While Columbia/Okura robot arms are built to last and many older-generation models still operating well, robot arms that 
were installed 15+ should be replaced. Replacing an arm is more cost-effectime than buying an entirely new system. Whether 
you’re upgrading to achieve a faster palletizing rate or to prevent possible downtime, with an upgrade to your robot arm your 
production line will realize many benefits.

Spare OEM parts availability

Remote support capabilities and easier in-person service

Cost efficiency in upgrading a robot arm rather than entire systems

Improved speed and performance

ADDITIONAL EQUIPMENT UPGRADES
Replacing a robot arm is only one component of your system and we can support 
with retrofitting your entire system if required. As facilities grow, other peripheral 
equipment can be added such as pallet dispensers, additional conveyors, or 
automatic sheet dispensers. 
Let us help you optimize your system.

Columbia/Okura LLC is a robotic palletizing integrator, applying expert knowledge  
and tools to solve customers “End of Line” production challenges for a diverse range  
of businesses, products, and applications. We believe in the transformative  
power of automation.



WHEN TO RETROFIT
The primary reason to upgrade to a current robot model is to ensure continued 
technical support and reduce or prevent downtime. With parts for older models 
getting harder to find, there is a risk of longer, unplanned downtime events. 
Additionally, as your business grows your palletizing system should be upgraded to 
continue to meet production needs.

WHAT TO RETROFIT
Often a simple arm replacement will fulfill the needs of a production facility; 
providing upgraded software, improved product handling, and easier servicing. In 
other situations, a retrofit to peripheral equipment, including adding additional 
equipment or production lines may be needed. Our custom approach will ensure 
the best end of line system for your facility.

SPECIFICATIONS
Ai700

Ai1800

Ai1800W

+1 (877) 204-7444
columbiaokura.com

TRADE IN YOUR ROBOT ARM
In an effort to be as sustainable as possible, we offer a discount on robot arm 
replacements if you trade in your older generation robot. While not all robots can 
be recycled, many components can be reused or disposed of in an environmentally 
friendly way through our replacement program. 
Columbia/Okura is proud to offer a trade-in program for any obsolete spare parts 
following the installation of the new robot.
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